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Crime statistics for 
Serious Acquisitive 

Crime offences. 

 
 

Glenfield 

 
 

Leicester Forest 
East Kirby Muxloe 

    
Theft of Motor Vehicle 0 0 0 

Theft from Motor Vehicle 2 17 3 
Burglary dwelling 6 4 0 

Burglary OTD 5 0 1 
Bike Theft 0 0 0 
Robbery 0 0 0 

    
Total 13 21 4 

 
 Total incidents 

recorded = 78  
 
 

Positive Outcomes from Crime  
 
On the 19th November, a resident of Glenfield noticed that an elderly neighbor 
was getting out a tradesman vehicle.  They contacted the police as they had 
heard that rogue tradesmen had previously taken elderly and vulnerable victims 
to cashpoints to withdraw money to pay them.  When police attended a person 
was arrested for trading standards offences.  Trading standards are currently 
investigating the matter.  This type of crime targets the most vulnerable people in 
the community and it is up to all of us to help protect them as the neighbor in this 
example has.  The beat team have noticed that there have been more reports of 
this type of potential fraudulent criminality in Glenfield over the last month.  In 
other circumstances by the time police arrived the tradesmen had left the 
location.  Please be vigilant regarding this type of crime, do not open your doors 
to unexpected visitors, and please call 101 to report any suspicious activity. 
A suspect has been interviewed in relation to an assault at Leicester Forest East 
Rugby Club.  The investigation is ongoing. 
Three persons have been arrested and bailed for enquiries to take place 
regarding the spike in theft from motor vehicles. 
Two people have been identified and charged with shop theft and another person 
has been identified for theft of petrol. 
 
 
 



 

Emerging Crime Trends and Crime Prevention 
 
Theft from motor vehicles is again an issue in Leicester Forest East.  Many of 
these offences have been on the M1 service station, with lorry’s being broken 
into overnight.  Prevention advice to combat this is to remove all property from 
your vehicle and open and remove all property from your glove box.The beat 
team are working with the services in an attempt at combatting this issue. 
Blaby Local Policing Unit had two incidents of burglary other than dwellings 
where archery kit was stolen from local clubs, including one in Leicester Forest 
East.  If anyone has any information regarding the possible location of this 
equipment please get in touch with us. 
During November, a report was received of someone trying to get into a vehicle 
as it was travelling slowly along Hinckley Road.  This person was not found but 
we would like to take this opportunity to remind everyone to ensure that their 
vehicle is locked whilst driving to reduce the possibility of being hijacked.  This 
type of offence is very rare, however, simply locking your doors makes it even 
more so. 
 

Anti-Social Behavior  
 

A moped was burnt out on the Bridge on Forest Drive in Kirby Muxloe toward the 
beginning of the month.  This unfortunately could not be identified but was later 
recovered by the Council. 
Spider Park on Kings Walk in Leicester Forest East has been subject to criminal 
damage and anti-social behavior again recently with people uprooting wooden 
bollards on the park and damaging the recently repaired tree house.  Any help 
identifying the culprits for this damage would be welcomed as it is preventing 
children from using the equipment while the Parish Council has it repaired as well 
as costing the Parish Council to repair it. 
A person has been identified in relation to the anti-social use of their moped.  The 
beat team is currently attempting to make contact with them to issue them with a 
formal warning under road traffic legislation which will mean that if they are 
identified continuing with this behavior or any other anti-social behavior involving 
a vehicle then the offending vehicle will be seized. 
We have received reports of nuisance parking on Stamford Street, Glenfield. This 
issue is being looked into and we are looking to work jointly with the Council to try 
and tackle this issue.  
The beat team have just undertaken additional training in new ASB Legislation 
which allows both PC’s and PCSO’s to use new powers to tackle Anti Social 
Behavior. 

 
Policing Update 

 
The government has recently published the first Peel Assessment.  Every Police 
Force has had one and Leicestershire Police have been highlighted as one of the 
best in the country.  Have a look at this link to see the report.  
https://www.justiceinspectorates.gov.uk/hmic/leicestershire/ 



 

Street Surgery 
 

Officers be visiting residents on Ellis Close, Glenfield between 5pm and 
9pm on Thursday 4th December. This will give residents the opportunity to 
meet their local beat office 

Date : December 4th, 2014 17:00 - 19:00 

Location: Ellis Close 

__________________________________________________________ 

We will be holding a street surgery on Station Drive/Station Close Kirby 
Muxloe on Wednesday 21st January between 2pm - 3pm 

This will give residents the chance to meet their local officers and get any 
crime prevention advice. 

Date : January 21st, 2015 10:00 - 12:00 

Location :Station Drive, Kirby Muxloe 

 

 
 


